Our Academic Year 2018-2019

I think the end of the academic year often feels quite nostalgic when I look back over all that
has been achieved, and we prepare to say goodbye to another group of Year 6 children.

We've been fortunate to have another excellent year, fully immersing ourselves in the
enriched curriculum (which you can find displayed on our beanstalk in the atrium) as well as
our regular curriculum. We've also taken the opportunity to spend more time in our house
groups and ensured our collective worships are interactive and children led wherever
possible. Some of the events we've enjoyed as part of our enriched curriculum are visits to
the pantomime, World Book Day (pictured) and regular forest schools sessions and, as you
will see further on in this newsletter, our SATS results are really something to be proud of
too.

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate our Year 6’s on their SATS results and
wish them all the very best of luck in their secondary schools
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So what else have we been upto?

All Governors have specific areas of responsibility, as well
as the more general ones. For example, as Chair, mine
include Personnel and Finance, as well as English and
Pupil Premium. All Governors will, over the course of the
academic year, meet up with the teachers who also head
up these subjects and priorities, to discuss any new
initiatives, areas for concern and teaching styles which are
working well. Sometimes we will come into school to get
involved in topics such as Arts Week and Science Week
and this has been particularly interesting now that the
children are often in their house groups for such times.

Judith Thompson and Kathy Slater, our Foundation
Governors, have continued to meet regularly with
Catherine Hetherington to discuss SIAMS and the new
framework for it. Rob Grover has been into school to
observe a lesson on materials and see Dart class in full
swing. Andrew Vintner has also attended three school
trips; including the panto, Woolaton Hall and Hardwick
Hall.

Find our Facebook page

@SaleDavysPrimarySchool

Key Stage 1 Results

% of pupils achieving "expected” or better
compared to national average.
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Key Stage 2 Results

% of pupils achieving "expected” or better
compared to national average.

B National Average [ Sale & Davys

100
75
50

25

Reading Writing  Maths S/GP

Key Stage 2 Greater Depth Results

% of pupils achieving “Greater Depth” compared
to national average.
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There are 11 governors who make up
your governing board. A list of our roles

and responsibilities, as well as meeting
minutes, can be found on the schaool
website.

A huge thank you to all the staff, the families who continue to support our school, the PTA who put so much
effort into fundraising to give our children so many opportunities, and the children themselves for always making
us proud when theyre out and about representing Sale and Davys. Have a wonderful summer.



